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To Whom it May Concern, 

 

On the 6th and 7th of September 2012 Minlaton District School and Minlaton Community Library hosted a digital 

roadshow as part of Adult Learners Week.  A number of local and state wide retailers specialising in technology 

in education were invited to participate. 

The aim of the roadshow was to allow parents the opportunity to speak with experts in a non-threatening 

environment, to try and test a range of products with their children in a hands-on manner, and to hold meaningful 

discussions with professionals who were able to guide and support them towards technology to enhance their 

child's education.  A series of workshops were also open to parents and community members to further enhance 

knowledge and understanding of technology within the wider community. 

Lewis Gerschwitz was recommended by colleagues as having a broad knowledge base in technology, 

accompanied with a personable and approachable manner. 

Throughout the roadshow Lewis confidently led workshops to groups of twenty to thirty adults who were keen to 

learn more about current trends in technology.  Lewis was able to lead the group through impromptu questions, to 

manage a variety of technology platforms and also competently answered queries by participants. 

Lewis' approachable nature was noted through feedback by many of the participants and his broad understandings 

and easy to understand explanations were appreciated by community members. 

In addition, Lewis also worked in the retail exhibition area, liaising between parents and students and retailers to 

assist with identifying their needs.  Lewis' assistance in this area was greatly appreciated by parents and also by 

the participating retailers. 

I have no hesitation in recommending Lewis in working with technology and in customer service.  As a site we 

were highly impressed with his professionalism and understanding and we hope to work with him again in the 

future. 

Sincerely, 

 

Tasha Bedding 

Senior Leader - Digital Learning & Student Engagement 

Minlaton District School 


